
CATHOLIC  COLLEGES  RECEIVING
CATALYST

This is the article that appeared in the September 2024 edition of
Catalyst, our monthly journal. The date that prints out reflects the day
that it was uploaded to our website. For a more accurate date of when the

article was first published, check out the news release, here.

We  have  chosen  more  than  a  dozen  Catholic  colleges  and
universities to receive boxes of Catalyst, starting with the
September issue; they will continue to receive our journal
through the end of the year. We hope to entice these young
people to join the Catholic League.

The schools selected for the mailing are the following:

Ave Maria University (Ave Maria, Florida)
Belmont Abbey College (Belmont, North Carolina)
Benedictine College (Atchison, Kansas)
The Catholic University of America (Washington, D.C.)
Christendom College (Front Royal, Virginia)
Franciscan University of Steubenville (Steubenville, Ohio)
John  Paul  the  Great  Catholic  University  (Escondido,
California)
Thomas  Aquinas  College  (Santa  Paula,  California  and
Northfield,  MA)
The  Thomas  More  College  of  Liberal  Arts  (Merrimack,  New
Hampshire)
University of Dallas (Irving, Texas)
University of Mary (Bismarck, North Dakota)
University of St. Thomas Houston (Houston, Texas)
Walsh University, (North Canton, Ohio)
Wyoming Catholic College (Lander, Wyoming)
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